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Notice of Cancellation 

RFP 03442-NTT-00-CS-MA 
REAL ESTATE ADVISORY SERVICES 

 
Prospective Vendors, 

The North Texas Tollway Authority (“NTTA”) has cancelled the Request for Proposals for 
Real Estate Advisory Services – RFP 03442-NTT-00-CS-MA.  The NTTA has determined it is in the 
best interest of this agency to cancel the subject RFP in its entirety. 
 
There are no plans to re-procure these services in the immediate future. 
 
Please contact Senior Buyer Reggie Sanderfer at rsanderfer@ntta.org with any further questions. 
 

 

Felix Alvarez, MPA, CPPO, CPP 
Director of Procurement Services 

 
Cc:Eric Hemphill, Maintenance 

mailto:rsanderfer@ntta.org�

